
 

 
  

CAP JOINED AN EVALUATION STUDY PROMOTED BY ATO OF CITTÀ METROPOLITANA DI MILANO 

 

On January 22, 2021, the strategic committee of CAP Holding SpA authorized the participation of the 

company in the preparation of an evaluation study of management synergies and economic - financial 

deriving from the unification of the management of the integrated water service within the optimal territorial 

scope of the entire Metropolitan City. 

 MM S.p.A., manager of the integrated water service for the municipality of Milan, also collaborates with the 

study, promoted by the Area Office of the Metropolitan City of Milan. The study could be the first step in a 

path towards a joint project for the corporate integration of the business units dedicated to the integrated 

water service of MM S.p.A. and CAP Holding S.p.A. 
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